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November 20, 2024 
 
 
SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE  
   OF THE DIOCESE OF LACROSSE INC 
PO BOX 1237 
LA CROSSE WI 54602-1237 
 
 
As you may be aware, the Common Council of the City of La Crosse passed an 
Ordinance to annex a parcel of land from the Town of Shelby to the City of  
La Crosse – approx. 10.75 acres of Shrine Property. 
 
Your property is located in the Thirteenth (13th) Aldermanic District. The Council 
Member of the district is Mark Neumann and, if needed, he can be reached at (608) 
345-7572. 
 
The annexation has been recorded with the La Crosse County Register of Deeds and 
submitted to the Wisonsin Department of Administration.  Emergency services have 
also been notified of this parcel change. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thank  you. 
 
Regards, 

 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC 
City Clerk 
 

Office of City Clerk 

 


